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The choir of St Nicholas Cathedral in Bangkok gave
a concert at a boarding school for blind children

DECR Communication Service, 27.01.2023.

 After the Divine Liturgy on the 22nd of January, with the blessing of Archimandrite Oleg (Cherepanin),
Rector of St Nicholas Cathedral in Bangkok (Thailand), the clergy, choir of the Cathedral and some
parishioners visited a boarding school for blind children. 

 The cathedral choir, led by the choir director Vadim Marszałkowski, gave a concert of secular and
church music for the children. The parishioners also treated the children to ice cream. 

 In addition, Hieromonk Micah (Phaksayavong) on behalf of the Orthodox faithful in Thailand donated



50,000 Thai Baht for the needs of the children. According to the website of the Thai diocese, the
school administrators and students expressed their gratitude for the care and concern of the Church. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89997/
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